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Perry High FFA Students Win 1st Place at Nationals 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Perry High School FFA 
students won first place at the 2021 National FFA 
Agriscience Fair. Sophomores Katie Spivey and Fraser 
Faith Knapek won first place in the nation for their 
Power, Structural and Technical Systems project entitled 
“Clamping Down 2.0: The Effectiveness of Heat Lamp 
Clamps.”   
 
Pictured are Spivey, Perry High FFA Advisor Luke 
Lineberger, and Knapek.   
 
The National FFA Agriscience Fair recognizes students 
who gain real-world, hands-on experiences in 
agricultural enterprises. Students use scientific principles 
and emerging technologies to solve complex problems 
related to agriculture, food and natural resources. The 
agriscience fair is for middle and high school students. 
Students compete in one of six categories in the 
agriscience fair and under one of the six divisions, either 
individually or in a team.  
 
Wesley “Del” Martin services as principal of Perry High 
School.  Please visit ffa.org for more information about 
the national FFA program.   
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